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Cooroy Butter Factory – Ceiling 
Replacement
Project summary  

Noosa Council is replacing the ceiling in the 
gallery of the Cooroy Butter Factory. 

Duration of work  

Work will commence on Monday 19th 
February and is expected to be completed by 
Friday 12th April 2024. 

 
Disruptions  
For the safety of staff and public the gallery 
area of the Butter Factory will be closed to 
staff and the public during replacement work.  

Scope of work 
The work will involve: 
 
• removal of the existing ceiling and 

replacement with a new low maintenance 
alternative.  

• repair of the louvres in the clerestories to 
allow for adequate ventilation throughout 
the gallery.  

• Repainting of the internal structural beams. 
 
 

Further information 
For further information please contact Council 
on 5329 6500. 
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